
2/28/2019

To Whom It May Concern,

As a parent of public school students, I strongly oppose SB 738, SB 457, and SB 
874 and any other bill that opens the door to forced regionalization of Connecticut
Public Schools.

The ultimate goal of public schools should be providing high quality education to 
kids.  And that's why We moved to Wilton four years ago.  We moved here for the 
school and the high quality of Wilton Public School keeps us here.  None of these 
bills include even one mention of improving school quality.  Or, worse. The large 
size of the forced regionalization would for sure erode our school quality.  

I hope you will oppose SB 738, SB 457, SB 874, and any other legislation that 
opens the door to forced regionalization of Connecticut public schools. 

Best Regards,

Honglei Zhou

A Wilton Resident


